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Happy New Year! It is incredible to think about all that God has done in the
last year in Uruguay! I am so thankful to have been a part of the mission
work in 2024 and am looking forward to continuing with my AIM journey in
2025.

We are rejoicing over 7 recent baptisms at the Iglesia Peñarol and 6 recent
baptisms in Villa Constitución. We had an amazing ladies conference this
past month in Montevideo with well over 100 ladies in attendance. I also
took a ministry trip to the IPUU Tacuarembó and was honored to be the
guest preacher at a ladies event and preach in the church service on Sunday.

I was also able to attend the end of year celebration at a children’s
Merendero close to Montevideo. They had over 15 children participating in a
skit about the birth of Jesus. As well, we enjoyed a time of fellowship with
their parents. Children received a Christmas gift all thanks to donations
given by churches and individuals in North America. A HUGE THANK YOU
FOR YOUR GENEROSITY! We were also able to bless the children at the
Iglesia La Comunidad de Fe and Iglesia Piedras Blancas with a gift for their
Sunday School children.

We also hosted our end of year celebration at the Iglesia La Comunidad de Fe
where I have been helping preach, teach, lead, sing andmore! We enjoyed
hearing testimonies, listening to children singing about Jesus, hearing a
message about how our greatest gift to God is our presence, games, food,
gifts andmore!

As well, I enjoyed fellowship over the holidays with the Palma Family
(missionaries to Uruguay), a pastoral family from Ecuador who are
pastoring a church in Durazno (within Uruguay) and with the Anderson
family who are missionaries to Brazil.

Please take a look at the two photo collages below to see some of the
amazingmoments from this past month! I can’t wait to see what God has in
store in 2025 for the country of Uruguay! Blessings in Jesus Name!

- FionaWray



Photo Collage 1/2
Including pictures from:

- Ministering in Tacuarembó
- Fellowship with individuals from Iglesia Peñarol
- Ladies conference in Montevideo
- Fellowship with the Palma Family



Photo Collage 2/2
Including pictures from:

- Children’s Merendero in Montevideo
- End of year celebration at the Iglesia La Comunidad de Fe
- Fellowship with the Palma Family and the Pazminos (a pastoral family

here in Uruguay)


